BCRC China submission on the 2011-2020 Strategic Plan for the Implementation of the Basel Convention
I would like to express many thanks for the efforts of SBC to the draft proposed structure of new strategic plan. The comments on the sturcture of new strategic plan from BCRC China are kindly proposed as follows : 

1. The 2011-2020 Strategic Plan is the second strategic plan of the Basel Convention. Thus, the analysis of the problems, obstacles and effectiveness of previous strategic plan towards the key objectives of the Convention should be included as the first part in the structure of new strategic plan. It will be necessary and important to the effectiveness of the new strategic plan.

2. In these parts of “vision, guiding principle, strategic objective and specific objectives and strategic action” of the structure of new strategic plan, the explanation on how these parts and their contents could link to the key targets of the Basel Convention is suggested to be added. 

3. The lack of the effective financial mechanism is one of the main reasons why the previous strategic plan did not fully play their roles in the implementation of the Basel Convention in past 10 years. Thus, resource mobilization in the new strategic plan should be enhanced. The resource mobilization is suggested as one strategic chapter in the structure of new strategic plan so as to promote the effective implementation of the new strategic plan towards the achievements of the objectives of the Basel Convention.  

4. BCRC has been approved as one of the most important actors to implement the Convention and did not fully play their regional functions because of lack of funds during the implementation of the previous strategic plan, the promotion of BCRCs is suggested to be highlighted in the new strategic plan. 

